1991 N° 52 8

MINISTRY FOR FOREIGN AFFAIRS
OF FINLAND

Helsinki, 22 November 1991

Your Excellency,

I have the honour to refer to the Agreement Between The
Government of Canada and The Government of the Republic of
Finland Concerning the Uses of Nuclear Material, Equipment,
Facilities and Information Transferred Between Canada and
Finland signed on March 5, 1976 (hereinafter referred to as
the Agreement) as well as to your letter dated 22 November
1991 which reads as follows:

(See Canadian Letter of November 22, 1991)

In reply, I have the honour to inform you that the
foregoing proposal is acceptable to the Government of the
Republic of Finland. Your Letter and the present reply
shall therefore constitute an agreement concerning the
application of the Agreement.

I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to Your
Excellency the assurance of my high consideration.
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Paavo Vdyrynen

Her Excellency :
Ambassador Mary E. Vandenhoff
Embassy of Canada
Helsinki



